
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

               

                    

  

   

 

  

            

 

  

  

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org  Fax: (503) 322-2193 

 

Calendar of  Events 

 
Friday 8th 

▪ School Wide Assembly; 2:10 pm; gym 

 

Sunday 10th 

Daylight Savings Time 

Spring Forward 

 

Monday 11th  

▪ School Board Meeting; District Office; at 6:30 pm 

 

Thursday 14th 

▪  Family Spagetti Dinner – 5:30 pm 

▪ Family Night - Social & Emotional Learning; 6:00 

to 7:00 pm 

 

Friday 15th 

▪ NO SCHOOL – Grade Day/ End of 2nd Trimester 

 

Thursday 21st  

▪ Last day for Chess Club  

 

Friday 22nd 

Science Fair; gym; 8:30 am-2:00 pm 

(watch for more details to come home) 

 

Spring Break, March 26th through March 30th 
 

Monday April 1st 

▪ School Resumes 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

           

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

 

On Thursday, March 14th, we would like to invite 
families to our Super Hero Training Camp!  The 
evening will start with a free spaghetti dinner @ 
5:30, followed by a family night from 6:00-7:00 pm.  
Do you ever wonder what superhero's do during 
their day at school?  Now is your chance to come 
and see what TOOLS our superhero's are learning 
about to help them deal with everyday problems.  
This superhero family night will be an opportunity 
for each family to fly home with some new 
superhero tools to continue their work at home.   
Students are encouraged to dress as a superhero, 
capes, masks, or even a superhero t-shirt!  Tickets 
will be able to be earned by attending, dressing up, 
etc. to put into a drawing for a fun family basket.   

 

   

 

No School Friday March 15th 

Grade Day 

End of the 2nd Trimester 

Report cards will go home the next week. 

 

 

 

Spelling Bee – 2nd Place 

Hanna earned 2nd place at the Tillamook 

County Wide Spelling Bee.  We had a 

school wide spelling bee and the winners 

were:  Hanna A., Hunter B. and Aiden B. 

Congratulations!!! 

 

 

 

Super Hero 

Training 

Camp Family 

Night 
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2018-19 Incoming Kindergartners 
If you have an incoming kindergartner or know families with one, please contact 

the school office at 503-322-0311.  We want to include them when we send 

invitations to our Kindergarten Registration which will be held on Wednesday, May 

8th, watch for more information to come home. 

 

OPEN SKATE IS BACK FOR SPRING BREAK 

March 22nd, open skate from 5:00-8:00pm.  March23rd – 29th  from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm, 

Cost:  Use our skates for $5.00 or use your own skates or rollerblades for $4.00 

Any questions call the Fair Office (503) 842-2272.       

 



       

 

 

February Perfect Attance 

 

 

Garibaldi Grade School Science Fair   

It’s Science Fair time at Garibaldi Grade School!  
 

We are pleased to announce that the 4th Annual Garibaldi Grade School Science Fair will 

be held all day on March 22nd from 8:30-2:00. Please join us in celebrating all the hard 

work students and teachers have put into their science projects. Grades k-2 will be 

showcasing their class projects. Grades 3-5 will be showcasing their individual projects. 

Winners of the fair will go on the the Tillamook County Science Fair in April.  

 

 

Attendance is an essential component to a student’s academic success.   

We understand that absences occur due to illness, appointments, family emergencies and 

special circumstances and we do not want sick children to come to school.  However, all 

absences affect student performances and they miss valuable instruction time.  Please 

attempt to make appointments, vacations or family days on non-school days if possible. 

Also, please contact the school office by 8:30am when your child(ren) are absent.  All 

Family/Vacation days must be pre-approved days in advance to be excused.  (Forms 

available in the office) 
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Smarter Balanced Assessment  

Our 3rd-5th grade students will be taking the Smarter Balanced Assessment starting Monday, 

April 8th. Parents, it is important that your child is getting a good night’s sleep and is eating a 

healthy breakfast each and every day. This testing can be stressful for your child and it is 

important to remain positive and help encourage your child. It is also important to make sure 

your child arrives on time because these rigorous tests are very time consuming. We want our 

students to have the best chance possible of demonstrating their knowledge effectively. Each 

student will have to take a computer adaptive test (CAT) and a performance task (PT) in both 

English/Language Arts and Math. The following are the tentative dates students will be testing:  

 April 8th-11th—English/Language Arts CAT Test  

 April 15th-19th—English/Language Arts PT Test  

 April 29th—Math CAT Test  

 May 6th -10th-Math PT  

Test If you are interested in seeing a practice test and what it will look like for your child, you 

can visit www.oaksportal.com, click on “students” and then “practice tests”. Our 5th graders will 

also be taking the state Science test on March 19th.  

 

 

 Want to Be A Bus Driver?   

Would you like to be a part of your school community and make some money at the same time? First 

Student is hiring trip/sub school bus drivers to fill immediate positions as well as meet staffing needs for 

the upcoming school year. Prospective employees would need to be at least 21 years old, have at least 3 

years of driving experience, be able to pass a pre-employment drug screen and CDL physical, and be 

excited about working with the children in our community! First Student provides all training needed to 

obtain your CDL and will pay a $250 training bonus upon completion of training. Please call 503-355-2008 if 

you are interested in more information or applying for one of the open positions. 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Update 

Parents when your child 

brings a past due notice for 

library books home, they 

cannot check out any more 

books untils that book is 

returned or paid for.  If you 

have any questions, please 

feel free to call the school 

and ask for the library. 

 
SPRING BOOK FAIR 

COMING SOON. 
Mark your calendars for 

April 8-12. 
Volunteers needed, 

please stop in the office for 
sign up. 

 

 



Original Works is on its way home soon! 
Great for Mother’s/Father’s/Grandparents Day Gifts! 

 

 



c:Job Posting/Newspaper Ads/18-19 

 

NEAH-KAH-NIE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
504 N Third Avenue, Rockaway Beach, OR ● 503-355-2222 

 

SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS NEEDED! 

 

 

 

 

Have you ever wanted to influence the life of a child? 

Do you have a Bachelor’s Degree?  

Become a substitute teacher!!!   

Oregon Teacher Standards and Practices Commission offers a Restricted Substitute 

Teaching license if you have a Bachelor’s degree.  

 

 CLASSIFIED SUBSTITUTES NEEDED! 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Kathie Sellars 
503-355-3506 

kathies@nknsd.org 

 

All substitute applications can be found on our website at: 

https://neahkahnie.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx 

Neah-Kah-Nie School District is an equal opportunity employer. 

Neah-Kah-Nie School District has an immediate need for teacher substitutes.   
2018-19 daily rate is $180.09 per day for the first 10 days, $211.87 per day after the first 

10 days in any one continuous assignment. 

 

Neah-Kah-Nie has great need for classified substitutes.  Classified substitutes are 

Instructional assistants, secretaries, cafeteria staff, and custodians. 

Classified substitute rates of pay: instructional assistants and cafeteria workers - 

$13.00 per hour; custodians and head secretaries - $14.00 per hour. 
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